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The Liberal Democrats nominate Cllr Theodore Jupp to the Audit and Governance Committee. 

The reallocation of the seat will mean that the seat allocation across the committee and across all committees will not meet the political proportionality rules as in the Local Government and Housing Act 1989 (Section 15) (“The Act”). As such this will need to be agreed by Council with no member voting against it.

In the event that a member does vote against it the change will fail but Council will need to vote in line with political proportionality, leaving the seat vacant.
